Greenwood Park

Upgrades to Change Rooms and Rinks

L

d Dear Friends,

h For many years you have told me you want upgrades to the
= | changeroom facilities at Greenwood Park and better connections to the
b rinks in winter.

Starting this year, renovations to the 40 year old buildings and
structures will help transform the rink and the park.

Here's what is planned:
* Redesign and upgrade of change room facilities

Paula Fletcher * Relocation of mechanical and storage buildings on west side of
100 Queen Street West rink

Suite CA44 . Anall weath f structure for the existing rink

Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 n all weather open roof structure for the existing rin

Ph: 416-392-4060 * A new pleasure skating trail to replace the existing pleasure
Fax: 416-397-5200 skating rink

councillor_fletcher@toronto.ca  « Relocation of storage cage at east side of rink

HEW, TRE

ZHREE=T%KX Parks and Recreation have preliminary designs of all of these
components. As park users your experience and perspective is of great
value in creating the final design. A presentation of the draft designs will

Greenwood Park Improvements
Community Presentation

Tuesday, February 1, 2011
7:00 PM

Riverdale United Church
1117 Gerrard Street East (at Leslie)

The plans are also posted on my website www.paulafletcher.ca if you
wish to see them ahead of time or make comments if you cannot attend
on February 1.

Working for you!

Borstan Hetebo,

City Councillor, Ward 30



http://www.paulafletcher.ca/

